
 
 

Gardening Group Zoom Meeting 
Monday 19th April 2021 at 7.30pm 

 
 

Duncan Coombs will be taking us to the High Mountains of China  
& talking about his plant adventures.  

Duncan is an entertaining & interesting speaker who  
Has travelled extensively in China. 

 
The meeting is free, all you need is a Zoom application on your desktop or 

laptop computer (it’s free to download). 
 

If you would like to join us please email me, Kath Nielsen, at 
sullivanbraeside@btinternet.com and I will send you an invitation with the link. 

 
If you would let me know by Sunday evening, that would be helpful. 
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